
NTERNATIONAL BROTHERHOOD OF TEAMSTERS

FRED E. ZUCKERMAN

General Secretary-Treasurer

SEAN M. O'BRIEN

General President

202-624-680025 Louisiana Avenue, NW

Washington, DC 20001 www.teamster.org

December 14. 2023

Dear Principal Officers, Business Agents, Pipeline Stewards, and Pipeline Members:

It is my pleasure to announce that the International Brotherhood of Teamsters' Building Material
and Construction Trade Division, in conjunction with the Labor Management Cooperation T'rust
Committee (LMCT), will be hosting this year’s Pipeline Steward School Conference on March
25’’^ and 26“’ to be followed immediately by a one-day Construction Division Meeting on March
27“’. 2024. at the Hyatt Regency San Antonio Riverwalk in San Antonio. Texas.

We have secured a block of rooms from Sunday, March 24“’ through TTiesday, March 26“’ for the
Pipeline Steward School, and March 27“', 2024, for the Construction Division meeting at a rate of
$249 per night. In order to register for the conference and secure your hotel reservations,
please visit the following: http://ibt.io/2024BMCTDConf

Reservations will be made against the room block on a first-comc, first-serve basis until the block
of rooms has been exhausted. Attendees will be able to pick up their conference packets/materials
from 5-7 pm on Sunday. March 24“’ at the hotel, or they may be picked up Monday morning on
the first day of the conference.

Ever>'one attending the conference must register, even if you do not require a hotel
reservation. Please visit the link above to complete the first few steps of the registration

process. If a hotel reservation is also needed, simply continue following the steps as shown
via the link.

In addition, on the evening of Tuesday, March 26“’, The National Pipeline Labor Management
Cooperation Trust Committee (LMCT) will be hosting a reception in the Regency Foyer from 6 -
8 pm.

An agenda will be forthcoming closer to the actual conference date. Please give us a call at (202)

624-6885 should you have any questions, and we look forward to seeing you at the Conference.

Fraternally,

Rick Bauer. Pipeline Director

Building Material and Construction
Trade Division

Thomas Gesualdi, Director

Building Material and Construction
Trade Division


